
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

Audit Services 

 
 

 

 
Oak Park Elementary School District 97 will receive sealed Requests for Proposal (RFP) 

for Audit Services at the District’s Administrative Offices – 260 West Madison Street – 

Oak Park, IL (60302) until 1:00 p.m. on Monday, March 27, 2017. 

 

The Request for Proposal (RFP) document may be obtained from Alicia Evans, Assistant 

Superintendent for Finance & Operations – Administration Building – 260 West Madison 

Street – Oak Park, IL (60302) – aevans@op97.org, commencing Friday, March 10, 2017 

 

The Board of Education reserves the right to waive any informalities, qualifications or 

irregularities, and/or reject any and all Requests for Proposal (RFP), when, in its opinion, 

such action will serve the best interest of the Board of Education of Oak Park Elementary 

School District 97. 

 

 

 

 

       Sheryl Marinier 

       Board Secretary 
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